
© Fundación Francisco Ayala

Carta de Emile Capouya a Francisco Ayala (19/01/1959)

January 19, 1959

Mr. Francisco Ayala

54 West 16th Street

New York, New York

Dear Mr. Ayala:

We were glad to have a chance to read Muertes de perro. We have considered your book carefully and discussed it fully in our editorial

meeting. However, we must advise you with regret that we do not feel we can make a publishing offer.

We do very much appreciate having seen Muertes de perro, and hope you may be successful in placing it elsewhere. Your book is

being returned to you herewith.

Sincerely,

Emile Capouya

Editor
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